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Final findings on the review of Horizon Power's
metrology procedure

The Economic Regulation Authority (ERA) has completed its review of Horizon Power’'s
amended metrology procedure for metering installations connected to the network.

The ERA finds that the amended metrology procedure meets the approval criteria of the
Electricity Industry (Metering) Code 2012.

BACKGROUND
The metrology procedure provides guidance on the provision, installation and maintenance of
metering installations connected to the Horizon Power network.

The ERA began its review of Horizon Power’s metrology procedure in July 2017 when it gave
interested parties the opportunity to comment on the proposed changes. No comments were
received.

Draft findings were published by the ERA on 14 November 2017. The draft findings were that
the amended metrology procedure met the approval criteria of the code.

Interested parties were invited to make submissions on the draft findings by 12 December 2017.
No submissions were received.

The final findings are unchanged from those outlined in the draft findings.
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